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          February 2024 

Important Update: Enhancing Your Community's Roadways 

Dear Resident, 

We're excited to share some important news about roadway improvements in your area! The 

Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) is committed to making travel safer and more 

efficient. This year, we're focusing on the intersection of State Route 126 and 700 South in 

Marriott-Slaterville. 

What's Happening? 

• Widening of State Route 126: This 

major upgrade includes adding new 

left-turn lanes to 700 South, ensuring 

smoother and safer turns. 

• Minimal Disruption: All permanent 

improvements will fit within the 

existing UDOT right-of-way. 

However, a few property owners 

may be contacted for temporary 

construction easements. This is to 

ensure we have enough space to 

complete the work effectively and 

integrate any changes to the 

roadway seamlessly with nearby 

driveways. 

Timeline: 

• Design Phase: Currently underway,  

• Construction Phase: Scheduled for 

2025. 

Stay Informed & Get Involved Your input 

and understanding are invaluable to us. For more information, updates, or if you have any 

questions: 

We're here to make this process as smooth and transparent as possible. Your cooperation and 

support are greatly appreciated as we work together to enhance our community's transportation 

infrastructure. 

For more information, join us at the City Council meeting,  
February 15, at 6:00 p.m. 1570 West 400 North Marriott-Slaterville 

 


